
News Release – 11 May 2020                                                   

COVID -19 Financial Assistance from Scottish Government and Cash for Kids 

 

Hillhead HA has been successful in obtaining some grant funding from the Scottish 
Government for us to provide financial support to local groups & charities who are 
supporting residents in these difficult times. We also have been successful in obtaining 
a small amount of funding from Cash for Kids. 

Working with East Dunbartonshire Voluntary Action (EDVA) we will be ensuring that 
those charities supporting households within the Hillhead area get financial 
help through the COVID-19 pandemic.  

Our housing officers and welfare rights officers have been maintaining regular contact 
with some of our most vulnerable households and urge anyone who is experiencing 
hardship to contact our team for further support.  

End  

The grant has been awarded to Hillhead Housing Association by the Scottish 
Government's Supporting Communities Fund. 

For more information please contact: 

Moira Escreet 

Welfare Rights Officer 

Hillhead Housing Association 

2 Meiklehill Road 

Kirkintilloch 

G66 2LA 

Email moira@hillheadhousing.org 

Mobile contact number   07561611573 Please contact this number during coronavirus crisis.  

Please note my working hours are now Tuesday - Friday each week.  

Tel:  0141 578 0200       Direct Dial:  0141 776 8630  
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